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Oatley Public School Hat Parade  11.3.21 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Each year K-2 participate in a Hat Parade. We would like to invite one parent to 
attend as we proudly parade our wonderful hats. The parade will take place on 
the Southern site of the campus on the flats area. We will hold our Hat Parade 
on Thursday 1st April at 2pm. We are still under COVID recommendations and 
we ask that each parent follow social distancing protocols. 
 
The students are to create their hats at school with their buddy classes. 
 
Please talk to your child about the type of hat that they would like to create and 
begin to collect an assortment of craft materials to make the hat with. We 
would like the materials to be sent to class by the end of Week 8, 19th March 
2021. 
 
These materials may include: 

- Blank hat      - Sticky tape/glue 
- Cardboard      - Glitter glue 
- Feathers      - Coloured paper 
- Easter themes materials   - Lace / net etc.… 
- Recycled materials 

 
Please ensure that all items are clearly labelled with your child’s name, in a 
plastic bag. We appreciate your support and we are looking forward to a very 
exciting end to Term One. 
 
Kind Regards                                                         Debbie Hunter    
   
K-2 Teachers                                  Principal 

 


